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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 117:                Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which:

Places certain additional prohibitions and requirements on towers. Adds certain towing
provisions to those provisions enforceable as unlawful trade practices.

Creates expedited civil process in circuit court for owner or operator of motor vehicle to
challenge validity of tow.

Reorganizes and consolidates towing provisions applicable to unlawfully parked and
abandoned vehicles and provisions for involuntary loss of motor vehicles.

It also makes violation of restrictions on towing an Unlawful Trade Practice, subject to civil suit.
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